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Ms. Billie P. Garde, Citizens Clinic Director
,

Mr. Jack A. Lederer, Legal Intern
Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO FOIA-84-761

.

'
Dear Ms. Garde and Mr. Lederer:

\|

This is in response to your letter dated September' 24, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA),
documents relevant to NRC's April 1984 inspection efforts into 24
allegations provided by GAP in March 1984 regarding Comanche Peak.

The search for documents has been completed by the NRC staff, and no
documents were identified as subject to your request other than those
already provided to you in response to your letter dated July 20, 1984,

'

,

FOIA-84-608. }
Si rely,

M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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